
Ollies News Flash 

      Green Team 

  We have a brand new Green Team for this year!
14 children from across 4th, 5th and 6th class

applied and were selected. Our plan this year is to
make the school a greener place by, recycling,

saving energy and promoting exciting new walking
buses…watch this space!

    Student Council

The student council is made up of a group of 5th
and 6th class students who represent the student

voice and collaborate with the teachers to find ways
to improve the school for everyone. We have been
working hard recently on the Scholastic Book Fair

which raised thousands for our library. Next up is our
Unicef Child Rights School programme which we will

lead this year.

Message from Principal

Welcome to our first Ollies Newsflash!
This will be the first of many to come. It
is created by the students, teachers and

Parents Association as part of our
digital plan. Hope you enjoy it and have

a great Halloween everybody!



   Sports Corner

  A huge congratulations to the girls GAA
team who have reached the semi final of the
Cumann na mBunscol competition. One of

our players -  Robyn Barnes (6th class)  said -
“the last match was really close but we came
together as a team. If we win the next game

we get to play in Croke Park in the final which
we are all really excited about.”  

Come on Ollies!!

Parents Association 

Thank you to all who supported the
Gibneys Wine Fair. We raised a
massive €2,200 for the school.

Reminder the PA AGM will be held on
Monday 23rd October @7.30pm in
the school library. All welcome and

encouraged to attend. 

Upcoming events

Spooky Baking Bunanza - 26th October. All children will be asked to
bring in baked goods to sell on that day. The money raised will go
towards new PM reader books which will support reading development in
the school.

The Parent Teacher meetings will take place on the 22nd and 23rd
November. 

 T.     Christmas Concerts for the junior end will be held on 13th and
14th December.
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